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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

SUBJECT: SCHEDULING OF THE PUBLIC CONSULTATION ON THE AMENDMENTS OF FISHERIES
ADMINSTRATIVE ORDER NOS. 227 AND 228

This is to inform all concerned stakeholders of the scheduled public consultation regarding the
proposed Fisheries Administrative Order on the Rules and Regulations Governing the
Exportation / Domestic Distribution of Fish and Fishery / Aquatic Products and its
Implementing Codes of Practices Applicable to the Supply Chain Facilities / and Associated
Fishery Establishments for Compliance by the Fishery and Aquaculture Business Operator
Intended for Human Consumption.

The public consultation shall be held through virtual platforms from 9:00 A.M. onwards on the
following cluster schedules:

Visayas Cluster April 17, 2024 Virtual
Luzon Cluster April 18, 2024 Virtual
Mindanao Cluster April 19, 2024 Virtual

s

For inquiries, you may contact the Fisheries Inspection and Quarantine Division at cellphone
numbers 0998-558-7859 and 09190014318 or at figd@bfardagovph and
bfar inspection@bfar.da.gov.ph.

All interested parties are encouraged to participate in the consultations.

ATTY. DEMOSTHENES R. ESCOTO

Director
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